
David David M, SAINT LOUIS, MO.
Hi,

My family and I have lived in St.Louis since 1973.  My wife Janet and I are 
now retired and we live with our disabled daughter Katie.  My son Zach and 
his wife, Margarita also live in St. Louis.  

Cold weather in St. Louis begins in November and typically ends in April, 
with January and February typically being the most brutally cold months of 
the winter.  The decision or choice to shutdown the STL pipeline on December 
13th flies in the face of this reality because it is a choice to subject 
hundreds of thousands of St. Louisians to brutal cold for months, worse than 
what Texas experienced last winter.  What kind of heartless and rigid 
individual(s) would subject so many people to this by choice??!!

Alternatively, please consider shutting down the pipeline, if this is indeed 
found to be necessary, during May 2022, when our cold weather has passed and 
when we have 6 months to try to arrange alternative sources of natural gas.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

David and Janet Solomon

Document Accession #: 20211109-5011      Filed Date: 11/09/2021



Document Content(s)

116937.txt................................................................1

Document Accession #: 20211109-5011      Filed Date: 11/09/2021


	116937.txt
	Document Content(s)

